Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Comprehensive Engineering Services, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: August 8, 2017, 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. CT
PLACE: Northstar Church, 11901 Panama City Beach Parkway, Panama City Beach, FL 32407
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation, in partnership with the City of Panama City Beach, proposes to modify the existing median opening at State Road (S.R.) 30A (U.S. 98/Panama City Beach Parkway) and Fairway Boulevard to only allow for eastbound and westbound left turning movements to increase safety at the intersection. Right-of-way acquisition is not anticipated for these improvements. Bids for construction are anticipated to be received spring 2018.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Brian Pettis, FDOT Project Manager, (850)330-1275 or brian.pettis@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Brian Pettis, FDOT Project Manager, (850)330-1275, brian.pettis@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Brian Pettis, FDOT Project Manager, (850)330-1275, brian.pettis@dot.state.fl.us.
